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A picture is worth a thousand words, and we want to share with everyone 
in the town several pictures to show progress and how far along the Library 
is. Both interior work and exterior work have been nearing completion. For 
those residents who have driven by recently, you will have noticed that most 
of the construction fencing has been removed and the grounds are now 
being cleaned up and landscaped. We encourage town residents to drive by 
and see progress for themselves on the exterior and surrounding property. 
The Library staff and the trustees continue to work on the reopening plan to 
make sure the Library is operational when we have a final opening date. The 
LBC and the Trustees are working to provide an opening date soon. 
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